
MAC-TALK



Visit our 10th annual show at the Shadbolt Centre for the Arts on Saturday
September 28th!  We will open the doors at 10am, and the show will run

until 5pm.  There will be about 200 pieces of MAC art, our new edition of
‘Wildlife & Animals’ art cards, 3 draws in the raffle (noon, 2pm, 4pm), a

Silent Auction, and MAC bags & magnets for sale.  
 

Come & see what MAC members have been creating over the last year! Art
starts at $30. If you have an item (new) to donate for the Silent Auction,

please let Teresa know by September 6th.  The money raised by the Auction
helps us pay for art supplies & instructor honorariums..

WILDLIFE & ANIMALS





Important news from Canada's
Council for the Arts

My Artist's Cornerhas learned that we qualify to apply
for Canada Council grants as a ‘Deaf & Disability Arts
Group or Collective’!  This welcome news means that
we can now develop project or funding proposals for

consideration by the Council.

Another grant has been received

MAC has been given $1000 by Festivals Burnaby to
help with the production of our Shadbolt Show. This
brings our grants received total to $8000 for 2019! 
 Yippee!



For the Cultural Crawl, MAC was part of the show
presented by New West Artists at their 12th Street Gallery.  
There were lots of visitors despite the rain on both days,
which was really encouraging.  To keep watch over our
MAC tent Teresa had help from Ella, Neena, Neera, Brian,
Brenda, Cathy, Lem, Carmen, Sheila, Greg, and Shirley.

New West Culture Crawl

August & September 
MAC Meetings



Labour Day
Celebrations



We have help with
our social media! 


